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During Quarter 1, The Link hosted a variety of fun and engaging
member events. Members spent each week patiently waiting for our
monthly Taco Tuesdays, where everyone enjoyed delicious tacos
and great company. A couple members also sponsored tasty lunch
gatherings, adding some variety and flavor to our meals. We
celebrated Mardi Gras with a festive atmosphere, complete with King
Cake and beignets, and wrapped up the quarter with a lively 
St. Patrick's Day potluck, where members brought in their favorite
festive dishes to share. It’s been a great start to the year, with lots of
opportunities for connection and community!

NEWSLETTER
Quarter 1 brought a few new faces 

to the community! We would like to welcome
the following members to The Link:

Welcome to the community!

A Very Festive New Year:
Member Events

A Website Built For All
We've recently updated our website to make it
easier to sign up and navigate through. With a
smoother user experience, it's now quicker to
find what you need and join our community. If
you know anyone interested in coworking, be
sure to share the news with them—it's simpler
than ever to become a member at The Link!

A Brand New View
We’re excited to unveil our newest exterior design
project at The Link in Old Town! The updated look
features our name prominently displayed in bold
letters at the top of the building, making it easier
for everyone to spot us. This fresh new design
adds to the vibrant character of our space and
enhances the overall vibe of Old Town. Check it
out next time you’re outside!
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The networking opportunities in our coworking
space have grown tremendously, creating a

vibrant environment where people from different
fields can connect and collaborate. Members are

forming valuable relationships that help them
advance in their careers. Our diverse community

of entrepreneurs, freelancers, and start-up
businesses have made it easier for everyone to

expand their professional networks and discover
new opportunities. It's a great space for learning

and growing for members of The Link!
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